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   Management Committee 
 

Patron:                Grant McNab 
 

President:  
Rod Graham                    06  364 5065 
rodgraham@xtra.co.nz               027 4457545          

Vice President:  
Brent Craig               04 293 2404 
brent@awatealodge.co.nz  
 

Secretary   
Caitlin Taylor                   06 364 2191 
otakipotteryclub@gmail.com     021  390888 
 

Treasurer:  
Ann Porter                        04 9021647 
daveann@clear.net.nz               

Assistant Treasurer:             
Joy Snaddon                   06 364 6938 
joysnaddon@xtra.co.nz  
 

Committee:  

Beryl Rowe                                      06 364 3030 

Margaret Hunt                         06 364 8053       
mhunt@xtra.co.nz 

Kaye Stead                            06 364 8302 
kaye.stead@gmail.com 

Jennifer Turnbull                    06 364 0688 
greensj@xtra.co.nz                                                                           0212 957 473  

Stephanie Tidman                      06 364 0644 
geeup1@clear.net.nz                   021 2677052 

Russell Kitto                                    04 293 3349 
russ.flo@xtra.co.nz                                           0274 504 268 

 Others with responsibility: 

Club Library                         Kaye Stead 
New members                            Jude Whitaker 
Newsletter Editor                   Caitlin Taylor 
Keys                              Ray Maddock 
DVDs                                  Margaret Hunt 

Dates to Remember :  
 

Raku                               25th July 10am - 4pm 

Adult classes begin                          27th July  

Young peoples Clay Workshops begin     27th July 

Kapiti Arts Trail - enrolment  by                5th August 

Figurative Sculpture workshop                5th August 

Greetings. 
 

Thank you to those who turned out to the Special Meeting of 
Members on July 17th. We had 18 members attend.  
Motions were passed to update the constitution. 
¶  The AGM will now take place before the last day of February.  
¶ The positions of Vice President and Assistant Treasurer are 
official  
¶ ..and the issues around cleaning bees and memberõs                 
responsibilities have been formalised.  
¶ It was agreed that subscriptions for 2016 will remain as is. 
 

My apologises for the confusion over the starting time. 
 

Brent chaired a positive discussion around where we are at as a 
club and what we would like to achieve over the next 5 years. 
Some of the key recommendations wereé 
¶ Continue to promote the club and the craft in the community 
through activities such as the Festival of Pots and Garden Art, 
  Public Raku, a possible pop-up shop as an outlet for memberõs   
  work, an open day at the rooms, rejuvenate the Clay in Schools  
  project, adult classes and childrenõs workshops. 
¶ Continue to maintain a good relationship with Otaki College. 
¶ Continue to provide programmes and workshops which build 
skills and develop creativity and are accessible to members. 
¶ To build a team to manage kilns and mix glazes. 
¶ To upgrade or replace slab rollers. 

 

The cleaning bee on the 11th        
did wonders for the rooms. Not      

having a cleaner meant vacuuming and 
wet mopping were on the agenda.   
Great job people. We have a new  
cleaner starting. Lauren is   going to 
do a two-week trial before making a 
final decision. 
 

 * We do expect members to clean up 
after themselves and put things away 
in the proper places. Dust is a health 
hazard and we want to minimize the 
problem as much as possible.  
¶ Please avoid sweeping;  
¶ use the vacuum cleaner and mop 
where possible.  
¶ Please make sure you wipe down 
benches with wet sponges and then 
dry off with a towel.  

 

People are still avoiding the latter, so 
after they leave and the benches dry, they leave behind a fine 
smear of dust. 

Judy Whittaker -  
Dry Glaze workshop. 
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Our final firing for the Empty Bowls Project is         
happening as this newsletter comes out. They now head 
to Wellington where they will be sold through Moore      

Wilsonõs and a variety of cafes. Thank you to everyone who got involved to 
support Wellington Potters and such a worthy cause.  
 

The four Childrenõs Clay Workshops held during the school holidays were 
quickly filled and resulted in some great creative works. Paula does a        
superb job with these workshops putting in a lot of preparation and          
follow-up time.  
 

Adult classes and Young Peopleõs clay workshops start next week (27th). 
We still have vacancies in the Thursday night Sculpture and Garden Art 
Class, the Monday (5-7yr olds) and the Wednesday (8-18yr olds) young       
peopleõs classes. Contact Margaret Hunt.- see notice page 3. 
 

Sculptural Coarse and Sculptural Fine clays are back in stock. We have no 
Brick Red or Southern Stoneware at the moment; we are hoping our order 
will arrive soon. 
 

We have the club raku for members and adult class students this Saturday 
July 25th. Join us for the shared lunch. August 1st is the postponement date. 
 

Itõs good to see Beryl sparking on all cylinders again. B12 injections are definitely the thing to 
have. 
 

Our condolences to Justine and Nigel Pritchard and Family at the recent loss of a much loved 
grandson; our thoughts and prayers are with you. 


